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EXCURSION INFORMATION AND CONSENT FORM 
 

Dear Parent/Caregiver 1 September 2015 
 

Your child’s class has the opportunity to participate in the Maths-in-Surveying program, a practical Maths 
excursion run by the University of New South Wales Surveying Department and a group of Maths teachers. This 
program is to be held at Bicentennial Park, Homebush Bay on Friday 23 October 2015.  
 

This excursion is optional as it is an enrichment activity for Stage 5.3 Mathematics. The students will work in 
small groups, using their trigonometry skills to measure interesting features in the park, such as trees, obelisks, 
buildings and sun-dials. They will be assisted by qualified surveyors and Maths teachers. Real surveying 
equipment (such as theodolites) will be provided.  
 

There are 15 places available on this excursion, and so the first 15 students to return their permission notes will 
attend. Students who do not attend the excursion will attend their regular classes. 
 

The excursion will be supervised by Ms Jenny Lill.  Travel will be by train. The students are to meet Ms Lill at 
Gosford Station ticket office at 7:15 am, in order to buy their own return ticket from Gosford to Concord West. 

The train will depart at 7:35am. We will return to Gosford Station between 4.00pm and 4:30pm approximately. 
 

The cost of the excursion is approximately $9. This is the price of the return concession train ticket. The program 
itself is free. 
 

Full school uniform is required, including suitable footwear.  Students not in full school uniform will not be 
permitted to attend. Suitable wet weather gear should also be carried. Students need to bring their own lunch and 
recess, including drinks, as there are no shops nearby. They also need a pen and scientific calculator. 
 

Please complete details below and return by Friday 18 September 2015. If photos are taken on this 
excursion, we require your permission to publish these in our newsletter and website. Please indicate 
below if you give permission. 
 

N.B No student will attend an excursion if the permission note has not been received prior to the excursion date. 
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 

Principal:   ..........................................................................  

 Andrew Backhouse 

Teacher:   .......................................................................  

  Jenny Lill 
 

 (This excursion is part of the students’ learning program and has the Principal’s approval) 

 ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ ------- 
 

Please return this note to Ms Lill by Friday 18 September 2015. 
 

I hereby consent to ______________________________ (student’s name) in Year ____ participating in an 
excursion to the Maths-in-Surveying program on Friday 23 October 2015.  I also give permission for 
photographs to be taken and published in the school’s newsletter and/or school website - YES / NO (please 

circle). 
 

 ..........................................................................  
Parent/Caregiver Name (Please print) 

 .......................................................  
Parent/Caregiver Signature 

 ..................................  
Date 

 

Is my child anaphylactic? 
 No 
 Yes 
 Allergic to:  _________________________________  
 Where the EpiPen will be located on this excursion: _____________________________________________  
 

Special needs of my child of which you should be aware (e.g., allergies, medication – please provide full 
details): 
 __________________________________________________________________________________________  
 __________________________________________________________________________________________  
 

Parent/Caregiver Contact No(s):   ......................................................................................  (on date of this excursion) 
 

Student’s Mobile No: ………………………………………… 

Principal – Andrew Backhouse 

 


